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The UK Civil Aviation Authority (CAA) has (12 May 23) approved, subject to certain conditions
being met, an airspace change to introduce IAPs to Leeds East Aerodrome. This airspace change
is intended to reduce the risks to aircraft making an Instrument Meteorological Conditions (IMC)
recovery to LEA.

The revised airspace design should become effective on 10 August 2023 (AIRAC 08/2023).

Further information can be found on the CAA’s airspace webpage for this ACP. Full reasons for
the CAA’s decision, including the technical assessments, will shortly be available on the ACP
webpage for this ACP.
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